
From: Charlie Mopps
To: EDDIE ABRAMS
Cc: Isaac Brownman; Kalee Shaberts
Subject: RE: 7025 Longboat Dr. north
Date: Thursday, August 15, 2024 7:09:23 AM

Eddie, thanks for the response.  Due to the height of the tides the pumps would had been ineffective. 
They would have been pumping water back on themselves.
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Charles “Charlie” Mopps, PMP
Program Manager/Assistant Public Works Director | Town of Longboat Key Public
Works
 
 
 

From: EDDIE ABRAMS <asoccered@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 6:27 PM
To: Charlie Mopps <cmopps@longboatkey.org>
Subject: 7025 Longboat Dr. north
 
Charlie These were taken around my house and my sons house at 7049 . These were taken before and after the worst . We did not have water in our living part but it came close, hope these help. Also, why were there NO pumps in place? You mentioned
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Charlie
These were taken around my house and my sons house at 7049 .  These were taken before 
and after the worst .  We did not have water in our living part but it came close,  hope these 
help.
 
Also, why were there NO pumps in place? You mentioned that the town was getting some 
pumps to help the situation.  Just wondering.  
Thanks 
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Sent from my iPhone


